
QUEENSWAY SCHOOL                         Brantwood Rise 
Banbury 

OXON 
 OX16 9NH 

 
        Tel: 01295 251631 

Head Teacher: Mrs Sarah Horbury-Jakeman             Email: office.2057@queensway.oxon.sch.uk  
BA Hons (QTS), NPQH                  

Tuesday 1st October 2019. 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We would like to invite you to experience an Art/DT shared lesson.  It will take place on Wednesday 9th 
October between 2-3 pm. We will be making Stone Age necklaces using salt dough and we will also be 
creating our very own stone circles (relating to Stonehenge). We hope that by joining us for our shared lesson, 
you will be able to celebrate your child’s learning and achievements in school. Please sign in at reception and 
then join us in our year 3 class. Due to the nature of this shared lesson, it is not appropriate for younger 
siblings to attend. Sorry for any inconvenience this may cause, however, we do hope to be able to invite them 
to a future shared lesson. We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
 
Miss Penniston 
Class Teacher 
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